
 

 

 

 

PUBLIC NOTICE 

VILLAGE OF COHOCTON 

ZONING BOARD OF APPEALS 
 

 

 

Please take notice that the Zoning Board of Appeals for the Village of Cohocton has 

scheduled the following Public Hearing to be held on 

Wednesday, October 12, 2016 at 6:30 pm in the Village Office,  

17 South Main Street, Cohocton New York. 

 

Said Public Hearing will be held for the purpose of conducting a hearing on the 

following requests: 

 

1)     Cohocton Fire Department applied for a variance for their property located at  

 43 Maple Ave, Cohocton, due to the following circumstances: 

   R-1 320 zoning schedule minimum setback requirements for sign placement. 

 

Said meeting is open to the public in accordance with the New York State Open 

Meeting Law. 
 

 

Dated: September 23, 2016 

 

Katherine M. Wise 

Village Clerk-Treasurer 


